
Hello Kindergarten Families, 
I hope you are all home and warm on this snowy April morning!   I am lucky to have three of my four 
children home along with two extra dogs. My days are no longer quiet, and I love having them with me.  
  
This week we will continue to take learning activities from our Manz home page under At Home 
Learning. Next week will look a bit different. Mrs. Grant sent a great email out yesterday explaining our 
learning format for next week.  
  
If you have questions you can contact me at this email. Missing my great group of kindergartners! 
  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Richie 
 


